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CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION  

IN HONOR OF 

DAVID HEARD 
While on duty on Wednesday,  March 5,  2025,  David Heard noticed an American F lag laying in a 

dr iveway.  He also observed that the f lagpole was broken .  Without hesitation he took the personal  

init iative to pick the f lag up and take i t  to the  front door of  the residence  to advise the owners that 

their  f lag had fal len .  Mr.  Heard’s  patr iot ism and self less  service does not go unnoticed by the 

homeowner,  City  Counci l ,  or  the Administrat ion.  Neither does his  act  of  going above and beyond as a 

city  employee.  

Thank you for  going above and beyond to help Broken Arrow be a great place to l ive!  


